ADDENDUM TO Ad Hoc Committee on Accelerated Degrees

Proposal for an Accelerated Dual Degree Program 

Presented to the New Jersey City University Senate

Ad Hoc Committee Members:
Helen Friedland
Rick Lee
Ansley LaMar
Ruth Ortiz
Joyce Wright

The Accelerated Dual Degree Committee met 10/7/2020 and would like to restate the charge of this committee, “The Senate calls for the formation of an Ad Hoc Committee on programs that combine undergraduate and graduate degrees. This committee will research and recommend guidelines and processes for the development and approval of such Accelerated Programs”.

As such, the committee’s extensive research and proposal to the Senate will function as, “guidelines and recommended processes” for New Jersey City University departments and/or colleges that choose to appraise a Dual Accelerated Program; evaluating if this program would best serve the respective department’s students body, curriculum and vision. 
 
